Moose Pass Sportsmen’s Club
PO Box 72
Moose Pass, AK 99631

June 15,2017
Dear Mayor Navarre,

The Community of Moose Pass is pleased with the Governor signing SB 100
allowing for the highway corridor service district. We’d like to thank you and
your staff for all the efforts to get this project underway,

We would like to request you to select Kurt Jacobsen to serve on the EPHESA
board. Kurt has been instrumental in keeping our Moose Pass Volunteer Fire
Company operating for almost 20 years and has a broad understanding of
emergency response and details of service areas and their interactions. |
recently canvassed the Moose Pass Sportsmen’s Club board and they
unanimously support Kurt to represent our community.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Jeff Hetrick, President
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